
For Immediate Release 

Township of Douro-Dummer is moving to bids&tenders 
 
June 28, 2023 – Douro-Dummer has officially joined hundreds of municipalities across North 
America in moving to a digital procurement management platform that makes the 
procurement process easier for buyers and suppliers on every bid opportunity.   
 
The platform uses real-time technology to give suppliers easy access to up-to-date information relevant 
to their bids throughout the process, including questions, answers, addenda, reminders, and more. 
 
Suppliers who do business with the Township of Douro-Dummer can take advantage of the following 
bids&tenders features:  
 

• Upload and submit bids 100% electronically  
• Track and manage bids at a glance with a custom, vendor dashboard 
• Select personalized categories 
• Receive automated email notifications of new bid opportunities, including addenda 
• Work on a bid, save work, and see the bid closing countdown in real-time 
• Withdraw and change bids, then resubmit if desired 
• Receive automated confirmations when bids have been submitted, received, or withdrawn 
• Eliminate mathematical errors with the built-in calculator 
• Submit complete and compliant bids every time with the built-in compliancy checker 
• Receive reminders if a bid has been started but not submitted 24 hours from bid close 

 
See all the Township of Douro-Dummer’s open bids on the platform today by visiting 
https://dourodummer.bidsandtenders.ca/ . 

About bids&tenders  
bids&tenders was developed by eSolutionsGroup, a leading digital solutions company that has a 
celebrated history of working in the public sector with over 300 municipalities across Canada. For more 
information about bids&tenders, visit www.bidsandtenders.ca 
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